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UNDERGRADUATE FALL AWARDS 
 
Ann Arbor News Scholarship 
Established in 1967 with a gift from the Ann Arbor News, this annual scholarship will be awarded to undergraduate or graduate students 
active in Communication Studies, with a preference for students who intend to enter the newspaper field.  (Application required. Award 
up to $3,000.) 

John L. and Clara M. Brumm Memorial Scholarship 

An outgrowth of a contribution by the Michigan Interscholastic Press Association, this scholarship was named in honor of the 
organization's founder and director. The award is given in recognition of outstanding academic performance to undergraduate or 
graduate students active in Communication Studies. (Application required. Award up to $2,000 to a continuing student, with financial 
need also considered.) 

The James P. Chapman Memorial Scholarship  

Established in 1998 by CARA charities, this award honors the memory of James P. Chapman.  During his long career as a journalist 
and publicist on the auto racing scene, Mr. Chapman was an instrumental supporter of CARA Charities and its work, helping families 
and children’s charities across the country.  This scholarship will be awarded to undergraduate or graduate students active in 
Communication Studies.  (Application required. Award up to $1,000) 

Carole Simpson Minority Aid Scholarship 

Established in 1992 by Emmy Award-winning senior correspondent for ABC News, Carole Simpson, the money was given for 
scholarships for minority students active in Communication Studies.  This annual scholarship will be awarded to undergraduate or 
graduate students active in Communication Studies. (Application required. Award up to $1,500.) 

 
Leland Stowe Award 
Established in 1981 by Leland and Theodora Stowe, this annual scholarship is given to undergraduate students active in 
Communication Studies, with a preference for individuals seeking a career in print communication and who have displayed academic 
excellence. (Application required. Award up to $2,000 to a continuing student, financial need also considered.) 

 
  Applicants must be declared Communication Studies majors with at least junior standing. 
 
All applications must be submitted with the following documentation: 

 One to two page personal essay discussing educational achievements and career aspirations 

 One letter of recommendation from a faculty member or GSI of the Department of Communication Studies 
(Only one letter of recommendation is required if applying for more than one award.) 
 

Attach all materials to the application and submit to: 
Student Awards Committee 

Department of Communication Studies 
5370 North Quad, 105 South State Street 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1285 
 

Fall deadline for completed applications: 
October 18th 

 
Note: If the deadline is on a weekend applications will be due the next business day no later than 5:00 p.m. In the case 

that the deadline falls during fall break, the application will be due the next business day by 5:00 p.m. 
 

**Students receiving financial aid should contact the UM Office of Financial Aid, 2500 Student Activities Building,   
to determine if receipt of a departmental merit award will impact the total financial aid package! 

Note:  Any student who has received a particular award may not receive that award again.  
Priority for all awards will be given to students who have not already received an award. 
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UNDERGRADUATE FALL AWARD APPLICATION 

 
Name:        _______________________________           _____________________________________  

(First) (Last) 
UM Email:        ____________________________      UM ID #:        ____________________________  
 
Address:         _________________________________________________________________________  
 
City/State/Zip:        _____________________________________________________________________  
 
Academic Level:          Graduation Date:        ______________________  
 
Phone:        ______________________________     Major(s):       _____________________________  
 
Office Use Only: ____________________________  

 
Please consider my application for the following awards:  
(Check all that apply)  

 
 Ann Arbor News Scholarship  

John L. and Clara M. Brumm Memorial Scholarship 

 James P. Chapman Memorial Scholarship 

 Carole Simpson Minority Aid Scholarship 

  Leland Stowe Award 

Applicants must be declared Communication Studies majors with at least junior standing. 

All applications must be submitted with the following documentation: 

 One to two page personal essay discussing educational achievements and career aspirations 

 One letter of recommendation from a faculty member or GSI of the Department of Communication Studies 
(Only one letter of recommendation is required if applying for more than one award.) 

 
Attach all materials to the application and submit to: 

Student Awards Committee 
Department of Communication Studies 

5370 North Quad 
105 South State Street 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1285 

 

Fall deadline for completed applications: 5:00 p.m. October 18th 

 
Note: If the deadline is on a weekend application will be due the next business day no later than 5:00 p.m. In the case that the 

deadline falls during fall break, the application will be due the next business day by 5:00 p.m. 
 
**Students receiving financial aid should contact the UM Office of Financial Aid, 2500 Student Activities Building, to 
determine if receipt of a departmental merit award will impact the total financial aid package! 

Note:  Any student who has received a particular award may not receive that award again. Priority for all 
awards will be given to students who have not already received an award. 
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